
 

• Children’s Ministry is launching a new curriculum coming in September! 
 

• During August, we are regrouping our Children's Ministry. There will be 
no formal Sunday School available during the month of August. Pray for 
the Children's Ministry as we ramp up to launch the new curriculum. 
 

• Children’s Ministry training on the new curriculum and direction of BPC 
Children’s Ministry will be taking place on August 20th.  
 

• Be sure to attend the Congregational Meeting on August 13th right after 
church. 
 

• Join us for Jim & Barb’s retirement party, August 20th at 6pm, here at 
BPC. 
 

• Plan on a special Sunday Service on August 27th as Dr. Greg Fell performs 
an installation ceremony on our new Senior Pastor, Jason Freeman. 

As we enter into a time of transition here at BPC let’s take a moment to rejoice in 
the amazing gifts we received from our Lord through Jim and Barb Demolar. We 
really hit the jackpot when we welcomed them here 20 years ago! Jim has a 
remarkable way of teaching - using humor and humility - that is always grounded 
in God’s Word and lifts us up through the Good News. Barb is a prayer warrior like 
no other. She genuinely loves to commune with God and has been praying for 
each of us consistently during her time here. Together they have created a culture 
of Welcoming at BPC that draws in people and invites them to stay. We will miss 
them both so much but what joy it should bring to each of us knowing that these 
two precious believers will continue to pray for each of us and for BPC. 

We are so grateful for the Morman family and their contributions to the BPC 
community.  They truly jumped in head first and became deeply involved from the 
beginnings of attending despite having 3 young children and multiple other life 
commitments!  We are greatly going to miss their warm open and humble hearts. 
They've been an integral part of our church in so many ways but much of what they 
do is behind the scenes. We have so appreciated the exceptional work Genna has put 
towards helping create and maintain our website over the years. Additionally, she has 
been the backbone of all our graphics and visuals that are used on Sunday mornings 
and beyond.  Andy has served as an elder these past couple years while maintaining 
his commitments to his family, friends and his role as director of Young Life in our 
mountain community. His passion, vision, organizational skills and drive for constantly 
moving forward while keeping his eyes fixed on the Creator is going to be missed. We 
know they will be used in mighty ways in Seattle, WA. We truly wish them all the best.   

 

• Jim & Barb request prayer as they 
finish their years of ministry at BPC. 
Hard to say goodbye but so thankful 
for all of you and what God has done. 
 

• Pray for the Freemans as they arrive in 
Colorado. Continued prayers for their 
home to sell and for a new home in 
Evergreen. 
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All events are at Bergen Park Church unless noted otherwise. 
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Church Office- 303.674.5484 
 
 

Jim Demolar 
 

jim@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

David Meurer 
 

david.meurer@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Terri Tucker 
 

terri.tucker@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Brian Petry  
 

brian.petry@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

David Hansen 
 

david.hansen@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Genna Morman 
 

genna.morman@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Kristi Capps 
 

kristi.capps@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Bob Male 
 

bob.male@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Janell Nuss 
 

janellnuss@outlook.com 
 

Barb Demolar 
 

bjdemolar@gmail.com 
 

Karen Filkins 
 

karen.filkins@bergenparkchurch.org 
 

Todd Huff 
 

analogkidd@comcast.net 
trustees@bergenparkchurch.org  
 

Ken Capps 
 

kennevergreen@msn.com 
elders@bergenparkchurch.org  

Adult Bible Study 

8:15am 
 

Community 

Giveback Sunday 
 

Rockies Faith Day 
 

Elevate 6:30pm 

Adult Bible Study 
8:15am 

 
Demolar 

Retirement Party 
6pm 

Prayer Scarf 
Ministry 2pm 

 
 

Prayer Scarf 
Ministry 2pm 

 
 
 

First Day of School - 
Jeffco 

Prayer Scarf 
Ministry 2pm 

 

Prayer Gathering 

6pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

BPC Youth: 14er 

3am 

Piecemakers 

Meeting 1pm 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Prayer Scarf 
Ministry 2pm 
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Adult Bible Study 
8:15am 

 
Baptism 

 

Congregational 
Meeting 11:00am 

 

Missions Meeting 
11:15am 

 

Elevate 6:30pm 

Adult Bible Study 
8:15am 

 
Pastor Jason 

Installation Service 

Elevate 6:30pm 

Highschool 
Bible Study 
7:00pm @ 

Petry’s 

 
 

Highschool 
Bible Study 
7:00pm @ 

Petry’s 

 
 

Highschool 
Bible Study 
7:00pm @ 

Petry’s 

 
 


